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SHELDON’S ASLEEP AT THE WHEEL CONCERT TO MOVE TO THE FABULOUS FOX 

ST. LOUIS, MO – The Sheldon is pleased to announce that the Asleep at the Wheel performance, rescheduled 

for June 11 at 8 p.m. (originally scheduled for April of 2020), will now take place at the Fabulous Fox Theatre, 

just across the parking lot from The Sheldon in Grand Center. A very limited number of tickets are on sale 

now, in pods of 1, 2 or 4 people, through MetroTix at 314-534-1111 or at TheSheldon.org. Tickets are $45. 

With a sold-out Sheldon crowd of almost 700 ticket holders expected to attend, the move to The Fox will allow 

the show to go on, even with COVID-level social distancing measures in place.  

“Though the latest City of St. Louis health mandates would have allowed us to present this concert at The 

Sheldon, we feel more comfortable easing into the new guidelines at our own pace,” says Sheldon Executive 

Director Peter Palermo. “Partnering with our great friends at The Fox allows us to move forward with the live 

concert in a world-class venue, while giving guests, staff and the artists a little more room to enjoy the concert 

comfortably and safely.” 

Led by Western Swing legend Ray Benson, Asleep at the Wheel has been a staple of the American roots music 

scene since 1970. The band quickly became known for their top-notch musicianship and unique blend of blues, 

swing and traditional fiddling. With a mix of seasoned veterans and exciting young musicians in their current 

line-up, Asleep at the Wheel remains as vibrant and talented as ever. 

Comprehensive safety measures will be taken at the performance, including limited capacity (750 guests), 

masks required when entering, exiting and moving about the theatre and socially distanced seating. No bags or 

purses are allowed, with the exception of medical or diaper bags. 

Full health and safety measures can be found here: https://www.fabulousfox.com/visit/covid-safety-protocols  

For more information, contact The Sheldon during normal business hours, Monday-Friday, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. at 

314-533-9900 or at marketing@thesheldon.org. 

                                                                                           # # # 

Sponsored by the Steward Family Foundation and World Wide Technology. The project is generously funded by Mid-America Arts 

Alliance, the National Endowment for the Arts, and state arts agencies of Arkansas, Kansas, Missouri, Nebraska, Oklahoma and Texas. 
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